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S W E E T  S U M M E R
We hope you have had a restful break thus far. With the

arrival of summer, some of our ECHS scholars will be

joining us for the ECHSelsior Academy, while others will

embark on their summer courses. We wish you all the

best as you continue with your academic endeavors. 

For those who will not be attending summer courses, we

encourage you to take this time to explore new hobbies,

acquire new knowledge, and enjoy some downtime. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please don't

hesitate to contact us at

earlycollegesuccess@utep.edu or stop by our office

located at the Mike Loya Building, Room 206.
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Are you following us on

Instagram? We are

constantly sharing important

information regarding events

(such as workshops),

university deadlines, tips, and

so much more! Follow us and

stay up to date on all things

ECHS at UTEP.

A N D  O N  

T W I T T E R !
@utepechs

https://instagram.com/utepechs?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y%3D
https://twitter.com/utepechs


The Hispanic Association of Colleges and Universities, in partnership with Capital One, is offering 50

college students a four-day immersion program at the Capital One campus in Plano, Texas from July 24-

27, 2023. This program provides selected students with opportunities for career exploration,

professional development, and salary package negotiation. Capital One leaders will lead sessions on

case interviews and business case studies. Students who complete the program will be eligible for a

$1,000 stipend to support their academic studies. The deadline to submit applications is June 5,

2023.

Eligible students must meet the following:

·    Enrolled at a HACU-Member Hispanic-Serving Institution

·    Rising sophomore, junior or senior with a GPA of 3.0 or above

·    Business or technology related major

·    Must be available to travel and participate in the immersion program from July 24–27, 2023

INTERESTED? APPLY HERE
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Know someone who should be featured in next month's

ECHS Student Spotlight? You can click here or check

out our bio on our Instagram account. We look forward

to reading your submissions!

V I E W

F L Y E R

https://utep.questionpro.com/t/AW2zRZwSO7
https://www.hacu.net/images/hacu/Newsrel/2023/CapitalOne_HSIImmersionFlyer.pdf
https://bit.ly/3VHl7IS
https://forms.office.com/r/TawdVK6mqn
https://utep.questionpro.com/t/AW2zRZwSO7
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Thank you to those who attended both Fall and Spring GTF Workshops this academic year. We hope

you learned valuable information you can take with you as you continue your academic journey.

If you were unable to attend a workshop, we will be sending out an email with make-up opportunities.

In order to be in good standing, you need to ensure the make-up assignment is emailed to

earlycollegesuccess@utep.edu by June 30. If you were already on probation and are unable to meet

the workshop requirements by the due date, you will no longer be eligible to receive the GTF 2.0

Scholarship for the 2023-2024 academic year.

We are committed to ensuring that all students have the opportunity to receive their scholarship

funds, so we want to give everyone the opportunity to successfully complete their workshop 

make-up requirements.

We appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you during our future workshops and

anytime at our office in the Mike Loya Building, Room 206.
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